
The information presented by the Oregon Criminal Justice Commission (OCJC) is dated, where they cite costs and technological 
concerns from 2015. Mandating a cloud-based depository and using programs for redacting are all now common in the major cities 
throughout the US. HB 2571 was already passed in 2015 to outline the specific concerns of retention, and usage of the material 
captured. I recommend that a more technology-savvy commission to be in charge of the study, since the OCJC seems ill equipped 
to proceed with conducing relevant information needed. 

Portland is the LARGEST municipality in the United States that does not equipped law enforcement officers with body-worn 
cameras; given the actives over the summer, this is unacceptable. 


